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NIHCA AGM:
Notice has already been sent out - 

Wed 6th May 2015 at Knockbracken Hall, Knockbracken Healthcare Park, Saintfield Road, Belfast. Go through main entrance. Keep straight on. Car park to the left. Knockbracken Hall is almost directly opposite the car park. Registration from 9.30am. Louise Skelly (Patient & Client Council) will lead the morning sessions. AGM after lunch.

Funding:

As you know we had to wait until Feb 2015 to receive our funding for 2014/15. We still don't know what the funding will be for 2015/16. It is likely to be dramatically reduced. The Executive Council agreed that Officers' honoraria would be cut by 50%; Committee travel expenses be reduced; membership fees be increased to £25 for salaried chaplains & £10 for non-salaried chaplains. We regret this increase but believe membership fee still gives excellent value for money - attendance at one training day would cost more than the annual membership fee.

2015/16 Programme:
In hope of adequate funding being received the programme for 2015/16 will be put together soon. Please let me know asap if you have any suggested topics or
speakers/facilitators. Or have you done any research/studies in recent years that you would be willing to share at training days?
New NHS England Chaplaincy Guidelines:
See link below - 
http://www.england.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/nhs-chaplaincy-guidelines-2015.pdf
At the moment this is an NHS England document. NI, however, usually follows later after a period of consultation.
Feb training:

Attached 2 presentations from Feb training.
Mirabilis Health:

Is planning to launch a reflective practice/peer support group for clergy/chaplains in the next few months.  The group will be co-facilitated by Rev Scott Peddie and Dr. Volodimir Bezulowsky. The aim is to help members of the group to reflect on their practice in a supportive and strictly confidential environment, with a particular emphasis on self-care and stress management. 
The group will run once per month at Mirabilis Health, Holywood House, Innis Court, Holywood. There will be a small charge (to cover costs) of £20 per person per session. 
If you wish to register an interest, reply to scottpeddie@sky.com
Please also indicate which evenings would suit you best.

Healthcare Christian Fellowship:

Invites you to an evening with Barry & Maggie Hodgen - Exposing the myths of alternative therapies in medicine from a Christian perspective. Tues 31st March 7.30pm in the Arts Centre, 1A Bank Parade, Newry. No booking necessary.
1st International Spirituality in Healthcare Conference, ‘Sowing the seeds’:
Thurs 25th June 2015 in School of Nursing and Midwifery, Trinity College Dublin. See link -
http://nursing-midwifery.tcd.ie/events-conferences/sowingtheseeds_conf2015.php
External chaplaincy training:

See link to various UK training days/courses -

http://www.nhs-chaplaincy-spiritualcare.org.uk/National_Training/trainindex.html 
Regrettably NIHCA is unable to offer funding support for external training.
........................................................................
God bless, Derek
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